
 

 
Consistent with the DeKalb County School District,  

D.A.T.E. will end the school year on ​Friday, May 15, 
2020.  

 
GRADES: 
Students’ grades from January 6 - March 13, 2020 have been archived. 
Virtual learning assignments can only be used to improve a student’s final 
average for the course.  
 
REMEDIATION 
D.A.T.E. offers a ​free​ summer camp for academic remediation for enrolled 
students in current grades K - 7.  ​Space is limited!  ​Please click on the link 
for more information. Parents will be contacted by May 15 for placement 
confirmation. 
DATE - Summer Camp (current grades K - 7) 
❖ The camp is contingent upon the most recent state, local and district guidance 

related to health advisories per the COVID-19 pandemic.  Consistent with DCSD, 
D.A.T.E. will monitor guidelines as it relates to large gatherings and establish 
parameters in compliance with the guidance.   

 
PROMOTION/RETENTION 
Per the GA Department of Education, students will not take the GA 
Milestones assessment.  There is no retention of students based on the GA 
Milestones End-of-Grade assessments.  Students who are not passing 

https://forms.gle/oGCL9Lic5CoxZ22u6


core classes at the end of the school year will receive targeted intervention 
support to address any academic needs during the 2020_2021 school year.  
 
FAQs:  
Can I clean out a student’s lockers or returning items?:  
D.A.T.E. will send a notification with a day and time for retrieving personal 
items.  
 
Will I be reimbursed for events and items that did not happen?:  
Sponsors of all clubs/​activities will communicate the logistics of 
reimbursements and credits as needed.  
 
How do I receive a transcript or letter of recommendation?:  
Refer inquiries to the school counselor (​mrs.​haye@​dateacademy.org​)  
 
Should we continue online learning?:  
Virtual learning will continue through the remainder of the school year. 
Students should participate and complete assignments based on the 
teachers learning expectations. 
 
Will there be Individualized Education Program (IEP) meetings?:  
Please contact the director of special education for information regarding 
IEPs (​elamothe@dateacademy.org​) 
 
What do I do with the computer on loan from D.A.T.E.?:  
D.A.T.E. will send a notification regarding a day and time for returning 
computers.  
 
Should you have additional concerns regarding your child, please 
contact your child’s teacher or school principal.  
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